
3 – 5 Newsletter from Mrs. Arnold                                                             

Monday, October 22, 2018 

 

End of First Quarter – Wednesday is the end of the quarter.  Next week report cards will be 

handed out on Wednesday. Parents – Teacher Consultations will be Thursday. There will be a 

link on the website to pick a time at Sign-up Genius. If you cannot come at any of the scheduled 

times, let me know. We can make other arrangements.  

Spelling – There is NO spelling this week because of the short week. 

Reformation Day – Next Wednesday, October 31, is Reformation Day.  It also happens to be 

Halloween when some people like to dress in costumes. Students in our room may wear 

costumes to school that day.  Please make sure they have regular clothes as well.  I reserve the 

right to make people change into regular clothes if the costumes are too distracting for 

themselves or others.  There will NOT be a party. 

Map Quiz – On Tuesday, October 30, we will be having a quiz on the West states.  Grades 3 and 

4 will have a word bank to use, but grade 5 will have to know how to spell the words on their 

own.   

State Reports – The due date for notes is Monday, November 29. Please see that your child is 

working on the notes for their report. They can work on this at school, but I will not give special 

time for this. 

Hymn Verse - There is a hymn verse due for Monday. I mention this since it is not a usual day 

for that. 

Clothing Reminder – Though we may want to deny it, winter is coming. Hopefully, 

accumulating snow will hold off. I want to remind you that children need boots when there is 

snow on the ground, and I require snow pants. 

 


